
Scaffolding Work Done For 
almost 3 years, since July 
2019, the Point Pinos tower 
with lantern room has been 
restored and the scaffolding 
removed. The gallery and 
safety railing have been 
restored. Fortunately, our 3rd 
order lens has remained 
active with the same signature 
it’s had since 1954: Oc 4s (On 
more than off: 3 seconds on, 1 
second off). The next work will 
be to replace the wall plates 
that were not able to be 
restored. There are 10 marine 
grade stainless steel plates, 
weighing about 80 pounds 
each. They will replace the 
temporary plywood soon.
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